From: Marguerite Marrs

To: Chace Pedersen
Subject: Cell Tower
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 3:23:10 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

Hello Chace,

| just heard from a facebook group and from a neighbor that there is a proposed cell tower
project in the works for Manastash Road. This is up the street from us and we strongly
disagree with this proposal. We never received any notice from anyone regarding this, and |
think many of my neighbors would agree. What is the process for writing a letter to protest
against this????

| heard today was the last day, | want to make sure my input is heard.
Thank you!!
Marguerite Marrs

2903 Manastash Road
Ellensburg, WA 98926
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